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LONDON FIRE BRIGADE

Freedom of Information request reference number: 6565.1
Date of response: 15/06/2022

Request:

Information regarding the purchase of LGBT+ lanyards, LGBT+ flags and the installation of
gender-neutral toilets for the years 2019-20, 2020-21 and 2021-22, specifically:

e The annual purchase of LGBT+ flags (rainbow flags and derivatives), including the total
number of LGBT+ flags purchased.

e The annual purchase of LGBT+ lanyards (lanyards with rainbow detailing), including the
total number of LGBT+ lanyards purchased.

e The annual installation of gender-neutral toilets, i.e. multiple occupancy toilets which
any gender can use (not single-occupancy or disabled toilets).

Response:

There were no LGBT+ flags or lanyards purchased for the years 2019-20, 2020-21 and 2021-22 and
no multiple occupancy toilets have been installed anywhere across the LFB estate for this period.

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website:
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/
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